Dear Prospective Students and Parents:

Middlebury is redesigning its website.  You are one of our major audiences, and we want to ensure the new site meets your needs.  Please help us by filling out this short survey.

Thanks!

The Web Redesign Team

1. You are a:

___Prospective student

___Parent

___Other (please specify) _______________
2. How many times have you visited the Middlebury website?

___Never

___A few times
___Frequently

___Other (please specify) _______________
3. What type of information were you looking for?  Please rank in order of importance (1–most important).

___Admission requirements

___Financial Aid

___Academics

___Athletics

___Arts

___Student Life

___Campus

___Events

___Other (please specify) _______________
4. On a scale of 1-10, how easily could you find the information you were looking for? (1–hardest, 10–easiest)  ___
5. Which best describes the amount of time you spent on the Middlebury website per visit?

___A few minutes

___10 to 15 minutes

___30 to 60 minutes

___More than an hour
6. Which words describe your experience on the Middlebury website? (Select all that apply)

___Enjoyable

___Useful

___Nondescript

___Frustrating

7. Did you view the virtual campus tour before visiting?

___Yes.  Was it useful?  What else should be included? ___________________________________
___No.  Would you have viewed it if you had known it existed?  ___________________
8. What other college websites have you visited?  Which are your favorites?  Why?

9. What features would you like to see added to the new Middlebury website?

10. Would you be interested in following Middlebury on Twitter or joining Middlebury Facebook or other social network groups?

___Yes.  Which ones? ___________________________________

___No
11. Other comments?

Thank you for your help.  For information on the web redesign process, visit http://blogs.middlebury.edu/webredo.

